
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
A Coronavirus Update... 
 
As a valued Unity Bank customer, your health and safety is one of our top priorities.  With the impact of the 
COVID-19 pandemic rapidly spreading, we are doing everything we can to protect your interests and ensure 
you have access to all the financial resources and services you need.  Beginning Monday, March 23, 2020, we 
will process all transactions through our Drive-Thru lanes.  Our Lobby services will pause until further notice.    
 
Other banking services will be available through our On-Line Banking at www.unitybanktexas.com, Bank by 
Phone at 888-UNITYBK (864-8925),  or you can call Customer Service at 713-387-7400 to speak with someone 
directly.  Debit Card Hotline at 1-800-554-8969.  Call to make an appointment for loan assistance or safety 
deposit box entry. 
 
Our Drive-Thru Service Hours will be: 
 
Blodgett Branch        
Monday-Thursday            9 a.m. – 5 p.m.    
Friday                                    9 a.m. – 6 p.m. 
Saturday                               9 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
 
Missouri City Branch 
Monday – Thursday          9 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
Friday                                    9 a.m. – 6 p.m. 
Saturday                               Closed 
 
Atlanta Branch Lobby Hours 
Monday – Friday                10 a.m. – 2 p.m. 
 
We are dedicated to meeting the needs of all our customers and the communities we serve.  As we receive 
updated information regarding COVID-19, we will update our website at www.unitybanktexas.com.  
 
Thank you for being a valued Unity Customer. 
 
Together....we are Unity Strong! 
 
Laurie Vignaud 
President and CEO 


